Ms J Horsthuis Robinsons Ballapaddag Cooil Road Braddan Isle of Man IM4 2AF



13 October 2016

SMD/CA/CMC

Dear Jenna

I am delighted to let you know that we raised the fantastic sum of £10,000 at the fundraiser on Saturday 1 October.

I cannot thank you enough for the support you gave us through donating a prize for the pink & white bouquet of flowers and I am extremely grateful for your generosity.

The funds raised will go towards equipping the new Breast Unit in Noble's Hospital.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

Sheila Dean

Global Chief Executive Officer